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Request for formal guidance by Australia 
 
 
Submitted by: IHB 
Executive summary: The Australian Department of Transport and Regional 

Services and the Association of Australian Ports and 
Marine Authorities have requested that the Australian 
Hydrographic Service develop relevant policy and 
procedures, and depict the limits of Port Security Zones 
on nautical charts.  Consequently, the Australian 
Hydrographer has addressed a request for formal 
guidance on the matter to the IHO President (see 
attached letter).   

Actions to be taken: CHRIS is invited to consider and study the requirement 
for depicting port security limits on charts, as presented 
in the attached letter, to take action as necessary, and 
to advice the IHB accordingly, so that an appropriate 
answer can be made by the IHB to the Australian 
Hydrographer. 

Related documents: None 
 



 



 


